
 

 

Edward Charles Dugdale - Committee 

Ted’s working career has mainly been with Australia Post. Since leaving that organisation he has 

conducted his own business providing facility and ground maintenance services for educational 

establishments. 

He assists the President in the provision of commemorative services and has been an active 

volunteer in support of the maintenance for the Sub Branch and has undertaken many tasks as a 

volunteer to keep the club buildings and surrounds in good order. He has coordinated the work of 

the ANZAC and Poppy Appeals. He also helps the Sub Branch provide welfare services to members. 


